Traffic Advisory

Wednesday, November 20, 2019

Parts of Buncombe Road are closed this morning while Caddo deputies try to remove an overturned 18-wheeler
from the roadway.

Around 5 a.m., a tractor trailer rig overturned forcing the shutdown of Buncombe between Hwys. 79 and 169.
Motorists are asked to find an alternative route while the accident is investigated and the road is cleared.




